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Artist impression of the new boarding facilities. 

 

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild essential services, the 2023-24 Budget is delivering a 
record $8.8 billion for new and upgraded schools. This targeted investment in growing communities will 
ensure working families get access to a world class public education.  

Project overview 

A project is underway to upgrade the boarding 
accommodation at Yanco Agricultural High 
School.  

The upgrade involves the construction of a new 
female accommodation facility and 
improvements to existing male and female 
boarding facilities to ensure they are fit for 
purpose. 

Progress update 

Construction of the new female boarding 
facilities is well underway. This includes the 
completion of the level one structural steel 
installation and masonry on the ground floor.  

Exterior wall finishes and roofing installation to 
the building are now complete. Current 
construction projects prioritise interior wall 
assembly and the installation of kitchen and 
bathroom fixtures. 

Refurbishments for the Gardiner and Breakwell 
dormitory buildings took place during the April 
school holidays with some additional minor 
works taking place in early June.   

   New female boarding facility structural steel and roof installation 
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New female boarding facility 

New female boarding facility construction and kitchen fit out 
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The refurbishment of the Mason Building has been successfully completed. The Gardiner and Breakwell 
refurbishment were completed in mid-May.  

Next steps 

The next phase of works include: 

▪ Internal fit-out including installation of cupboards, bathroom fixtures, information and communication 
technologies (ICT), and working towards commissioning of the dormitory building.  

▪ Upcoming works at the new female boarding facility include internal fit-out, security, ICT and 
furniture, fixtures and equipment.  

▪ Commencement of external landscaping.  

▪ Handover of the new facilities is expected in the July school holidays.  

▪ Upgrades of the Mutch (Building D) and Hindmarsh (Building J) will commence after July 2024.  

Contact Us   

If you have any questions about this work you can contact School Infrastructure NSW via email at 
schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au or during business hours on 1300 482 651. Thank you for your 
patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 

 
New female boarding facility interior bathroom fit out 
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New female boarding facility interior wall construction, electrical works and fit out 
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